
Hello Husky Families! 
 
Welcome back to Vintage Hills Elementary School!  For those 
of you who are new to this school, we warmly welcome you 
to our VHES family! 
 
VHES PTA Membership drive for the 2015-2016 school year 
has begun, and our theme this year is  “Be a Super Hero and 
Join PTA”.. 
 
We encourage everyone to join!  Parents, students, 
grandparents, aunts, uncles, and even neighbors are 
welcome!  Help us build a Super team!  Joining PTA does not 
mean that you have committed to volunteering, but it does  
mean that you have a seat at the table when important 
decisions that affect your school are made.  
 
Membership dues are $10.00 per member.  A portion of the 
dues are for National, State, and  your PTA.  
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you as a member and we 
appreciate your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Vintage Hills PTA 
 


